

May 2016 Newsletter

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING OF THE SUBURBAN SNO-HAWKS WILL BE ON TUESDAY, MAY $3^{\rm RD}$, 2016 AT 7:30 PM.

Up Coming Club Events

May 3: Membership Meeting 7:30 VFW

May 11: WCSA Meeting 7:30 New Berlin

May 17: Board Meeting 7:30 Roger

Sept 6: Membership Meeting 7:30 VFW

Oct 14-16: Snow Show USA, West Allis

UPCOMING EVENTS DETAILS

May General Membership Meeting

Tuesday the 3rd will be our last meeting for the season. During the last meeting we will continue to play the Queen of Hearts until someone draws the queen of hearts. There are still 2 queens to be drawn and 2 jokers each. Come on out this Tuesday and see if you will be the lucky one to draw the winning card, winner takes half of the pot.

Road Clean-Up

If you are interested in helping give Contact Todd Hamilton. Todd is planning to clean our section of National Ave. on a weekend that the weather is nice.

Suburban Sno-Hawks meet the first Tuesday of the month, September thru May.

Meeting location <u>VFW Post 5716</u> 17980 W. Beloit Road, New Berlin

Sno-Hawk mailing address
PO Box 511301, New Berlin, WI 53151-9998
Sno-Hawk Email
snohawks@suburbansnohawks.com
Sno-Hawk website
www.suburbansnohawks.com

Waukesha County Snowmobile Assoc. http://www.waukeshasnow.org/

> Secretary – Debbie Lesch 414-940-7130

WCSA Meeting

We will be hosting the county meeting May 11th at the VFW in the lower hall. If you can help out with serving refreshments contact

Roger

Meeting starts at 7:30

Sno-Hawk Officers 2015/2016

President- Brad G. Vice President – Steve S. Treasurer - Ron W.

Secretary Debbie L.

Sno-Hawk Club Picnic

We are looking for a Chairperson or persons for this event.

Miss Junior Sno-Hawk

Applications are available now, thanks Jenny Klips for serving our club this past year.

PAGE 1 OF 2

Club Activites

It was mentioned at the last club meeting to have a Go Kart night at Velocity during the summer. If you have any suggestions about the time or date, let us know your thoughts.

Cost would be around \$40.00

Club Party

We had a very good turnout for the club party/dinner. There were many compliments regarding the good food for the party. Thanks Andy for being the Chairperson and everyone the helped at his year's party. Special thanks to Ron for the music.

Race Fence Stakes

Thanks Bernie and Bernice B. for removing the fence stakes on one of the nice days we had this spring.

WCSA updates

Elections for the officers were voted on at the
April meeting and are as follows:
President: Pat Stanlend, VP: Mark Sloggy,
Secretary: Karen Jaras, Treasurer: Lauren Castle.
Board Members are: Barb Sloggy,
Roger Schettek, Andy Slaby, John Brandt,
Wendy Popcorn, Dean Ward, Dennis
Popcorn, Harold Butschke, Delores Scharme

There were a total of 117,347 Wisconsin trail passes sold this year, 61966 were to AWSC members. AWSC membership increased this year to 41545 families from 28065 members last year.

For Sale

Motorcycle: 2004 Harley Davidson Dyna Wide Glide 1450cc, Black with lots of chrome, detachable windshield. Low miles 15,000

> Asking \$7,800.00 OBO Kurt 414-213-4440